
  
 
 

 
 

      
Appeal for Funds for Hindu College 

 

Hindu College, one of the most prestigious colleges under the ambit of Delhi University has 
undertaken construction of a new girl’s hostel wing and a New Academic Block to upgrade 
the existing infrastructure facilities of the college at an estimated cost of Rs. 16.50 crores. 
These projects are experiencing a shortfall of funds of Rs.7.50 crores. Mr. S.N.P. Punj, 
Chairman of the Governing Body, Hindu College has appealed to industry to contribute 
towards funding these projects.  All donations contributed for the above purpose will be 
exempt from income tax under Section 80G of the Income Tax Act. The College is also 
eligible to receive CSR funds for the girls’ hostel.   All donations will be acknowledged 
suitably. Major donors will have the option of having individual plaques fixed on hostel rooms, 
class rooms and laboratories.  

 

Cheques should be sent in the name of “Principal, Hindu College Infrastructure Development 
Fund” along with a photocopy of the PAN card to  Mr. S.N. P. Punj, Chairman, Governing 
Body, Hindu College. Contact details of the Chairman are as follows: 

 

Punj Essen House, 17-18 Nehru Place 

New Delhi -110019 

Tel: 011-30614111-2-3, Fax: 011-26417062 

E Mail: spunj@punjessen.com 

 
 
Saurabh Sanyal 
Secretary General 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  


